WELCOMING SPEECH BY THE MAYOR CLR XT MATWA ON V OWNER’S CLUB VISIT
AT BETHULIE ON THE 07 APRIL 2012

Programme Director:

Distinguish guests

Ladies and Gentlemen,

Good morning

Once more my name is Xolile Matwa | the Mayor of Kopanong Municipality.

It is my great privilege to greet you all and the great pleasure to welcome you
to Bethulie.

| do so on behalf of Kopanong Municipality and on behalf of all people of
Bethulie.

V Owner’s Club | want to thank you for choosing to visit our town. We
sincerely hope that your visit here will be both enriching and enjoyable.

We in Bethulie rejoice many outdoors attractions that will appeal to any
visitors. We ask you to enjoy that splendour of harmony between mountain
and valley. We urge you to visit those quiet places where the soothing touch
of nature will refresh you in mind and body.

I think all of you who ride will agree that four wheels move the body but
two wheels move the soul.

We wish V owners Club success and we hope that sometime in the not too
distance future you will return to Bethulie. We hope above all else that when
your Rally concludes and you face your V machines for home that you do so
as a people who have renewed and strengthened friendship and eho have
enduringly happy memories of your visit to Bethulie.

| once more welcome you at Bethulie and ENJOY YOUR STAY.

Baie Dankie.



